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This week was teachers appreciation week and we want to
give a big shout out to all the PTO members who went above
and beyond this week for staff members. At FRES we enjoyed
a “wicked” good time with breakfast bagels, tacos, wraps and
yummy desserts! Everything was amazing and we feel so
appreciated. Thank you to the PTO and community members
that made this week special for FRES teachers and staff
members. 

The week after a vacation can be a struggle for some
students, so teachers took this opportunity to work on
getting students back into a routine and to resume their daily
schedules without a missing a beat. 

Unfortunately, the weather has not been in our favor and we
have had to have several days of indoor recess;  staff and
students rallied and made the best of the situation with
indoor activities. 

Enjoy your weekend and remember to bring your mom to the
plant sale downtown! 

Plant Sale May 10  th

8-2 PM on FRES flats

Rain Rain Go Away!

Early Release 
May 16   @ 11:30 AM FRESth



This week at LCS, students and staff were creative with indoor recess!
Students have been trying out yoga as a form of a movement break. Students
have been learning about solid and flat shapes! Shape scavenger hunts
around the school and playground have been an engaging way for students to
apply real-world learning skills. Students continue to work hard on writing
stories, preparing for our first annual Author’s Tea! We hope to see you at our
Author’s tea on Friday, May 16th at 10:30 am. This day is also a half day and
dismissal is at 11:15 am. Just a reminder that on Monday 5/12 students who
have returned their permission slips will be participating in our vision
screenings through the Lion’s Club. Have a wonderful weekend! 
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GUIDANCE 
WITH MR. M

Hello LCS & FRES families,
 
I hope everyone had a safe and relaxing vacation. I can’t believe
we’re at the end of the school year! I can’t express how proud I am of
our LCS and FRES students. 

The social and emotional growth I’ve seen in the past two years has
been truly phenomenal to witness. I would also like to say that I
won’t be returning in the fall, as I’m moving out of state. The
memories I’ve made the past two years have been priceless, the
students I worked with gave me daily affirmations, compliments, and
made my experience as a school counselor truly amazing.

Students will end the year with interactive social emotional lessons,
step-up day for our 5th graders, arts and crafts, and writing thank
you letters to their favorite teachers and staff. Please reach out any
questions, comments, or concerns arrive before the summer. If not,
it’s been a pleasure working with all of you.

Stay safe, happy, and have an amazing summer!
Until next time,
Samuel D. Metivier (Mr. M)
School Counselor
603-732-9268 ext 3269



Upcoming
Events

Riddle of the Week: 

“Nobody empties me, but I never
stay full for long. What am I?”

The first 5 students who know the answer and
who come to the front office will receive a

small prize. 

 

5/16 Early Release Day dismissal @
11:30 from FRES 5/23 No School Teachers Workshop

Day
5/29 Spring Concert 3rd/4th/5th5/29 Senior Motorcade at FRES6/4 5  Grade Graduation

th

6/5 Field Day
6/6 Rain date for Field Day6/6 Community Kickball Game6/9 Last day of school/Half Day

Last weeks answer to the
riddle is a “Post Office”!

SAU 63 is currently looking for
substitute teachers for all areas
and all grades. If you would like
to be a part of our team, please
fill out the applications today!










